
PRESS NOTE 

 

Based on the information that the officials of the Water Resources Department are 

getting collecting bribes from Contractors for the renewal of Contractor License at their 

office located at PWD Complex, Chepauk, Chennai a surprise check was conducted by 

V&AC along with Inspection Cell Officials on 05.07.2023 in which unaccounted money 

Rs. 2,14,540/- was seized from the office of the Assistant Executive Engineer, Anti Sea 

Erosion, Water Resources Department, PWD Complex building, Chennai from the 

possession of Tr. S. Baskaran, AEE. 


